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September 8, 2017 

 

Community Conversation: “Your Voice Matters – Selecting the Avon Superintendent of 

Schools” 

 

The Board of Education will be hosting two evening opportunities for community members to share 

their insight on the selection of the next Avon Superintendent of Schools. 

 

The Avon Board of Education has contracted with search consultant, Dr. Joseph Erardi, to facilitate 

one hour meetings dedicated to gathering community input for the superintendent’s hiring process.   

These meetings are open to the public and will be held on October 4th and October 11th in the 

Community Room of Avon High School, 510 West Avon Road, and begin at 7:00 pm.   

 

If you are unable to attend the above mentioned gatherings, you are invited to drop in anytime 

between 7:00 pm and 8:00 pm on either October 16th or October 23rd to share your thoughts with Dr. 

Erardi.   

 

Any Avon resident needing additional information on the community conversation should contact 

Dr. Erardi at 860-417-3111. 
 
 
 

 


